WORSHIP AT AUMC

Given the current numbers in our area regarding the Covid -19 pandemic, AUMC has
decided to remain virtual for the remainder of January 2021. We look forward to being
together for in -person worship as soon as it is safe to do so. In the meantime, we are dil-
igently working to provide meaningful worship experiences for you and your family.
We hope you will join us.
Every Sunday morning, look for us on Facebook for: N
x Special Music from Dr. Lisa Withers and members of the AUMC Choir E
W

x Sermons from Rev. Fairbanks and Rev. Patterson
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On Weds. we will also offer a special midweek devotional with Rev. Patterson \/

Our Worship team is working on some special things for you to do along with us on Sunday Mornings
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Look for emailed information on how your family can participate together for these special services!




